#### CELEBRATION OF LIFE

## "Celebrating God's Grace"

LOCATION: LOCKWOOD PARK IN NEWPORT.

Date: May 19, 2018 TIME: 2:00 PM - 7:00 PM

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS CONTACT OUR OFFICE: 870-523-8413



EVERYONE IS INVITED!

There will be Food, Games, and Music! Bring a Fishing Pole if you want to Fish

# Together We Can

WORKING TOGETHER FOR THE LORD

*May 2018* 



"Whoever is not with me is against me, and whoever does not gather with me scatters..."

Matthew 12:30 (NIV)

Project New Start P.O. Box 885 Newport, AR. 72112

## ††† Project New Start †††

Office - P.O. Box 885, Newport, AR. 72112
Phone - (870)-523-8413 Fax - (870)-217-0912
E-Mail - pnshomes@yahoo.com
Website - projectnewstart.org

PPPPP

Jesus taught his disciples how important Unity is. He said, "A kingdom divided will not stand." God wants us, his children, to work together for the Kingdom of GOD. Our theme this month at Project New Start is: "Together We Can." Together we can change lives, make a difference in our community, and teach our neighbor the Biblical principles of the Bible. The devil is the accuser of the Brethren and he works hard to divide us. He works very hard to damage our integrity and make people doubt our sincerity. We must not give into his schemes and plans of dividing us. We must work together and remain loyal to the precepts and commandments of the LORD. Thank you to all our sponsors for partnering with us, together we are changing lives.

My name is Lisa Lilly, I was hit by a drunk driver when I was 17 years old and put on pain medication. I fought with this addiction for over 10 years. I lost everything because of it including my kids, family, and my sanity. Instead of getting better I got worse and my life began to spiral out of control. I had no hope. I got saved 3 and a half years ago because I wanted to change. I got pregnant with my baby girl, Gracie, and things were looking up. After I had her life was good again. Then, we found out she had hemangioma and had to have surgery every 6 weeks. The worry and stress were more than I could take, I relapsed. Gracie got sick and passed away in her sleep from croup. Her father and I weren't living right and got taken to jail for drug paraphernalia. It was the worst pain I'd ever felt losing my only daughter, and having to grieve and mourn in jail. I was so sad, angry, scared, and broken. Jesus helped me through the pain and God opened a door for me to come to Project New Start. Here I'm finally getting help for my problems and making the necessary changes for my life so that I have a bright future. I've been sober now for a year with God and Project New Start I have a new beginning.

My name is Tyler Reed, I am a 35 year old ex-drug addict, turned around by the grace of God. I have been lost in anxiety and depression, which led me to self medicate. The past few years of my life, I did drugs to escape reality and the pain. I came to Project New Start to get help with it all. After being here for a while and allowing my head to clear up, I could focus on what really matters, Jesus Christ, my Lord and Savior. God has lifted me out of the fog and set me back where I am suppose to be. I am a blessed man with God's love all around me. I am so excited to continue my walk with

## ††† New Life Children's Home †††

Office: P.O. Box 248, Oil Trough, AR. 72564
Phone - (870)-264-3757 Fax - (870)-264-9300
E-Mail - nlchhomes@yahoo.com

<del>ሉትተ</del>ትትልቷ<del>ቀ</del>ችትትልቷ<del>ቀ</del>ች

The children are working on wrapping up their school year and ready for the summer. Their last day of school is May 23rd. Our softball players have been staying busy and so far they are having a great season. We also have one child who is on the track team and she is doing really well. Her coach really brags on how talented she is. Our senior will be going on her senior class trip and is ready for graduation. We are very proud of how far she has come and this accomplishment she has made. As always we would like to thank all of our sponsors for all that they do for New Life Children's Home. We are very blessed to have such great supporters.

We would like to thank our local Entergy Power Plant. A group of volunteers from their plant came out and completely redone all our flowerbeds. This was a full days work with a lot of hard work and sweat. We are very grateful for their generosity and the time they put into New Life Children's Home.

NEEDS LIST

Hygiene Products

Cleaning Products

Living Room Furniture

Patio Furniture

Summer Clothing & Shoes or Gift Cards

Food & Meat Donations

Sun Block

Last Summer we were blessed with the opportunity to be able to take the children on several different fun outings and we have begun planning these again. We were able to go canoeing down the Buffalo a couple of times, went to the movies, skating, the zoo, swimming, fishing, camping at Camp Kia Kima and much more. If anyone would like to help with sponsoring these trips we would greatly appreciate it. We try our best to give the children at New Life a fun summer. If you would like to be a part of this please contact us at the number above.